west virginia department of environmental protection

601 57% St. SE Harold D. Ward, Cabinet Secretary
dep.wv.gov

Charleston, WV 25314

September 21, 2021

Ms. Maureen Lewis
Director, Administrative Law Division

West Virginia Secretary of State’s Office
State Capitol Bldg.
Charleston, WV 25305

mlewis@wvsos.com

Subject: Withdrawal of 47 CSR 2B

Dear Director Lewis:

The West Virginia Department of Environmental Protection formally withdraws its filed
draft of 47 CSR 2B, titled “Assessment Methodology for the Biological Component of the
Narrative Criteria in Wadeable Streams.” The rule was first published for public comment on
February 9, 2021 and an extension was requested by correspondence dated March 9, 2021.
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to

call our general counsel, Jason Wandling, at 304-553-1405.

Sincerely,

Hanold B Word

Harold D. Ward

HDW/JW/jh

Promoting a healthy environment.




